
Dear Don 

I am a student at Canterbury University and I am currently carrying out research for my 
Masters in Transport Engineering. I am looking at transport policy and future fossil fuel 
supplies (the possibility of "peak oil" occurring). 

Part of my research involves interviewing Councillors, transport planners and engineers at 
Councils in Auckland, Christchurch and Oamaru. 

I was wondering if you would be available for an interview in February? Can you please 
advise on your availability on the 17th, 18th and 19th of February? 

The results of the project may be published, but you may be assured of the complete 
anonymity and confidentiality of information gathered in the interview. To ensure anonymity 
and confidentiality, names will not be recorded as part of the process. All information 
collected will be stored securely and will not be made available to third parties. 

Thank you very much, I look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards, 

Rebecca Wardell 


